



40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. - Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

TO: Woodbridge Board of Education

FROM: Jonathan & Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent

DATE: January 26, 2022

RE: Adopt Proposed Revisions to WBOE Proposed 2022/23 Operating Budget

At its December Regular Meeting, the Board adopted the Superintendent's Proposed Operating Budget for the Woodbridge School District for the 2022-23 fiscal year as presented, and authorized the Superintendent to transmit it to the Town of Woodbridge in accordance with State statutes and Town procedures. At the January 27 Special Meeting, potential revisions to that budget will be presented to the Board; a potential motion will be:

Move that we adopt the proposed revisions to the Woodbridge Board of Education Proposed 2022/23 Operating Budget, and authorize the Superintendent to transmit such revisions to the Town of Woodbridge in accordance with State statutes and Town procedures.